
Charles
Update

We are thankful to God
for the 4 donors who

gave to Charles' medical
care & hut construction
and the 2 new sponsors

who provide for his
nutrition and school fees.

Sarah and Director Jabeth (not pictured)
delivered his nutrition diet for the month. 



When the AEM team visited, Charles'
friends and siblings were all smiles.  

With growing
confidence
Charles is

attending the
AEM Saturday

program.



Thanks to Grace Okwara, a public health
professional and wife of AEM Director Daniel -

Charles receives a diet that improves his health
with beautiful fruits and vegetables.  



New Hut for Charles' family = $230 

AEM volunteer gives back as a public health
professional by providing critical sanitation
education.

Charles ' mom
sprang into action
to make immediate
improvements with
Grace's instruction

that will help
protect the family
until a proper pit

latrine can be
funded and built. 

2 ways to help this family: 

Pit Latrine construction          =  $710 

** AEM is currently completing the hut that Charles had
started by hand for himself.  However his mom's hut
was collapsing inward when we visited in Nov. 


